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Spring Newsletter 2024 

Wow! What a busy and wonderful Spring term we have had at Mottram! 

Our pupil Ethos Team and Mrs Brereton completed WOW Worship Leaders training at St 

George’s Primary School in Hyde. They have created reflection backpacks, spread the 

message of our Christian Values, improved all reflection areas and wrote us some thoughtful 

prayers.  

During Children’s Mental Health week, our pupil champions provided wellbeing sessions for 

pupils across the school. They also held a coffee and cake afternoon for parents and carers, 

and they plan to do the same in Summer 1, so keep an eye out for the date at the start of 

next term. 

Thank you to our Digital Pupil Champions who delivered an informative Online Safety 

session for parents and carers. This presentation can be found on our website: Computing | 

Mottram C of E Primary School 

School Council helped raise £100 for Red Nose Day. 

Our Eco Team are working hard to save energy around school and they did a litter pick 

around the school community.  

We have taken part in some external Football Festival Competitions at Curzon Ashton – Well 
done to all those who took part!  
 
During British Science Week, the whole school enjoyed the Circus Science Show with David 
and we conducted practical investigations, focusing on our scientific enquiry skills.  
 
Thank you for coming to our Big Reads and the School Book Fair. You have helped us to raise 

around £400 for new books! 
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World Book Day was a huge success! Thank you to our Reading Champions who made this a 

day to remember. Thank you to parents and carers for engaging with our reading swap. Well 

done to out hat parade winners. 

Our new after school clubs have been a huge hit! Building bridges, baking cakes and making 

butterflies - the children have had a wonderful time!  

Thank you to Rev Gary Kennaugh for our fantastic Easter Service. We had so much fun and it 

was truly lovely to be in church all together again.  

Thank you to Louise Britton, our local Children and Families Missioner, who has delivered 

Chess Club, Collective Worship and Lego Prayer sessions.   

A special thank you to all our Mystery Readers – the children loved your stories. If you 

would like to sign up to be a Mystery Reader, please email: 

mysteryreader@mottram.tameside.sch.uk 

Feel Good Friday Worship has been a great success. It has been lovely to welcome parents 

and carers of our certificate winners to join us and we look forward to inviting more of you 

in soon.  

I would like to thank out Mottram staff for their continued hard work.  

Thank you to all our parents, carers and families for your continued support.  

Have a wonderful Easter break and we look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 15th 

April 2024.  

Mrs Hughes and the Mottram Team 
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